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Finally, some nice Spring weather and looking forward to the summer months. 
We are planning the annual picnic which will be held at Clement Park on 
August 9, with BBQ by Brother’s BBQ.  We’re looking forward to this popular 
event and hope everyone attends. 

The contracts have been signed for the Annual Reunion in Laughlin, Nevada. 
This will be held October 13 and 14 at the Aquarius Hotel in Laughlin.  Golf will 
again be a part of the event, and we are happy that there will be no increase in 
costs from last year.  

We are always looking for ways to improve any of the events we sponsor and 
any input for ways to improve them is always welcome. The monthly lunches 
and dinners will continue, and we hope to see you there. 

There is nothing of note to report on the pension front.  Many of you have 
received your reimbursement from Social Security. The best way to check your 
status is to set up your personal account with Social Security online. 

As a Police Officer, I was always proud of the way we were always there when 
any of our colleagues needed our help. An officer calling for help was the 
rallying call that ensured our willingness to keep our people safe and healthy. 

With that in mind, the Peer Support Project was started for our retired officers, 
and we are the only Peer Support  Group  for retired officers in the nation.  

As we get older our life circumstances sometimes change, and life sometimes 
becomes a little more stressful. Loneliness and health problems and any one 
of several things can seem a little overwhelming.  

The number for Peer Support is on page 3 of the Roster Book. It does not 
matter if you are not in Colorado, just call and help is available.  

Looking forward to seeing you at the next event. Have a great Spring and 
Summer. 


